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I oppose removing the rails on the so-called "Mountain Division". This important 
piece of infrastructure resulted from the hard efforts of our ancestors to carve and 
maintain a transportation means for us that follow to protect and utilize. While rail use
in the US is not currently as popular as it is in Europe, there will come a time when 
the opinion in this country will catch-up to what Europeans already know. Removable
of any components would then be regretted and reflect poorly on any decision today 
not to, at least, keep in place what we already have.


